
HMS School Family: 
 
As we - students, teachers, parents, board and church members - have 
all begun to process the realization that Davin is leaving it has 
undoubtedly sparked uncertainty and questions as to what is going to 
happen for HMS going forward. Who is going to be our new principal - 
teacher? How will they be picked and how soon? Who will God bring to 
carry on the legacy of spiritual leadership and school growth that has 
been evident the past 12 years? 
 
Steps have already been taken to begin the search process. First of all 
Lonnie Hetterle and Diane Harris both with Rocky Mountain 
Conference Education Department are coordinating the search 
process. This began with a job posting on February 15  on the North 
American Division job listing site. Last week Lonnie met with the HMS 
board and staff to go through a visioning process to identify what 
characteristics and qualifications are considered key to this position. 
The results of that session will help the personnel committee and board 
to focus their search to best meet the needs of HMS at this time. 
 
The conference and board are currently in a phase of accepting 
applications from all interested teachers and principals. We hope by 
mid March to have screened the field of applicants to a few who most 
closely meet the qualifications as envisioned. Then in the second half 
of March we plan to interview a few of the most qualified candidates. 
HMS staff will be included in this process as their input is critical in 
finding someone who integrates well with everyone. It is the hope of the 
HMS School Board that a hiring decision will be made by the end of 
March. 
 
Although there is an urgency in this process it is also a fluid process 
and the board wants to remain fully open to God's leading. We also 
want to solicit your prayers and suggestions. If there is anyone you can 
suggest who is well qualified please communicate that to me. 
 
I want to thank our HMS staff for their hard work and dedication to 
christian education. Although this may be an unsettling time, I am 
confident that God will honor our prayerful and diligent efforts to find a 
dedicated and capable spiritual leader. 
 
With much appreciation, 
Jerry Ellquist, HMS School Board Chairman 
mefam7@gmail.com   970-214-8907 

Staff Corner 

Calendar Reminders 

Christ-centered Living 
1 Peter 2:5 

Joshua 1:9 

Galatians 5:13 

Luke 16:10 

Colossians 3:23 

1 Peter 2:17 

Romans 1:20 
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Integrity 

Service 
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Feb. 28 - Robotics Competition 
March 2-10 - Spring Break 
March 14 - Sledding/Snowshoeing K-4th Grade 
March 15 - 3rd Quarter Ends 
March 18 - 4th Quarter Begins 
March 20 - NO SCHOOL - Parent Teacher Conf. 
March 21-23 - Music Festival 
March 23 - Strings of the Rockies & Advanced 
Strings perform 
March 21-April 2 - Mission Trip 
March 25-29 - Spirit Week 
April 12 - Round Up Day - All School 
April 20 - Journey to the Cross 
April 23 - Open House, 5-7pm 
April 25-29 - April Break 

Friday, March 1, 2019 



Menu  
Week 1: 
No School - Spring Break 
  
Week 2: 
March 11 - Black Olive or Cheese 
March 12 - Haystacks 
March 13 - Hot dogs 
March 14 Ravioli 
 
Week 3: 
March 18 - Mushroom or Cheese 
March 19 - Spaghetti 
March 20 - NO SCHOOL Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
March 21 - Sloppy Joes 
 
Week 4: 
March 25 - Homemade Pizza 
March 26 - French Toast Sticks 
March 27 - Sloppy Joes 
March 28 - Grilled Cheese

Prices: 
Pizza Mondays: 
$1.50 per slice 
$.50 drink 
Tuesday-Thursday: 
$3.00 Hot Lunch 
All meals served are vegetarian. 

After School Care

Butter Braids

If your child regularly attends After School 
Care, please pack a snack for them. They 
get so hungry after school, and we don't 
provide snacks on a regular basis. If you 
would like to provide snacks for all After 
School Care children, we can label them 
and hand them out once After School Care 
starts. Thank you for packing a snack for 
your child. Your child and our staff 
appreciate it.

Don't forget that Butter Braid 
orders are due on Monday March 
11. Please collect the money when 
orders are placed. We will not 
place orders that have not been 
paid for.




